
 

 

 
 

 
 

2024                                                                                                                                                                               
 
Dear parents/carers,                                                                                                             

 

We are delighted to be supporting the NSPCC by taking part in Number Day on Friday 2nd February. 

On this day, children are invited to come to school dressed in something linked to maths or even a Times 

Table Rockstar. To help raise money for the NSPCC, we are kindly asking for a minimum donation of 

£2, which can be brought into school on the day- cash only please.  

 

 

Everything the NSPCC does protects children today and prevents 
about tomorrow 

 

The NSPCC need our support more than ever. By raising money, we can help to fund their 

vital services such as Childline – the helpline that’s always there for children and young 

people whatever their problem or concern. 

 
On average, a child contacts Childline every 25 seconds 

 
Making maths meaningful 

Number Day is a great way to make maths fun and bring about a positive attitude 

towards it. 

 
On this day we will be; 

• taking on a Maths Challenge in our classes.  

• working to solve exciting maths puzzles in our classes, against the clock with Buddy, the 
Speak out. Stay safe mascot.  

• Learn how to stay safe on line and Talk Pants. 

• Dress Up as a Times Table Rockstar or in any maths themed clothing; you can be as creative 
as you like.  

 
We are looking forward to all the fun of Number Day, and we really appreciate your support. All the 
money we raise at St Thomas More will make an enormous difference to children today and help the 
NSPCC be there for children tomorrow.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Mrs Cassidy     (Maths Lead/Assistant Head) 

 

You can find out more about the NSPCC’s work at nspcc.org.uk 
 
    To find out more about keeping children safe online, visit nspcc.org.uk/onlinesafety 

 

 

 

 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/

